
MOCBOA 
GENERAL MEETING 

APRIL 3, 2019 
 
 
Meeting called to order at 12:10pm 
 
 
20 Members in attendance  +(2) ServPro Professionals 
 
 
Meeting opened with Flag salute and followed by a moment of silence for our service members.  

 
 
Past presidents in attendance:     Mr. Chuck Lasky & Mr. Bill Dolittle. 
 

 
New members in attendance:    No new members in attendance. 
 

 
Minutes:   Matt made a motion to accept minutes and Jean seconded. 
 
 

Treasurer’s report:   
 
 Bob cleared up the issue about the tax exempt status of the association. There is a minimum balance 
needed to maintain a tax exempt status. Bob said he will reach out to Red Bank’s CFO and advise him that 
the 10-99 form is not needed.  
 
Chuck made a motion to accept Treasurer’s report,  Jean seconded. 
 

 
 

Correspondence:    There have been vouchers and checks sent in. 
 

 
 

Old Business:  
 
 Mutual Aid meeting scheduled for May 7th at the Monmouth County Fire Academy. Meeting invite was 
sent out to all Construction Officials and township OEM coordinators. All towns are urged to have some 
representation. 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

Announcements:     
 
Bob Burlew was invited to visit to Jackson Township for an overview of a one of a kind very large project 
involving 200+ acres. Possibly one of the largest medical office projects in the country.  It will include a 
specialized hospital including stem cell research for Multiple Sclerosis. Anyone interested should contact 
Bob for information. 
 
John shared the letter he wrote on behalf of the association endorsing Richard W. Hogan to the position of 
Monmouth County Fire Marshal.  Mr. Hogan was in attendance and gave a heartfelt thank you to the 
members.  
 
John has scheduled Robert Kuserk P.E. from APA to speak at the June meeting on engineered lumber and 
braced wall panels. 
 
 

New Business:   
 
The regular meeting was adjourned at 12:35pm for a presentation from ServPro. John Majeski and Frank 
Siek spoke in depth of all the services that the company offers. They can be contacted at 
www.SERVPROofEatontownLongBranch.com    
 
 

Good & Welfare:   
 

Chuck Lasky spoke about the broken relationship between MOCBOA and the BOANJ.  He asked the 
association for any input on mending the relationship. 
 
 
 
 
 

NEXT MEETING SCHEDULED FOR WEDNESDAY JUNE 5th, 2019 
 
 
  

End Of Meeting:  
 
 Mr. Chuck Lasky made a motion to adjourn and seconded by Harold, Meeting adjourned at 1:09pm. 
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